
Swimming at Roxeth Primary School 
 
Swimming and water safety is an extremely important part of the P.E. curriculum at 
Roxeth Primary School and another way of helping children to lead healthy and active 
lives. 
 
Throughout the academic year, pupils currently in Year 4 attend swimming lessons at 
John Lyon School’s swimming pool once a week. We expect all children to leave Roxeth 
Primary School having reached the National Curriculum requirements for swimming 
and water safety by the end of Year 6. 
 
Pupils are grouped according to their ability and are taught to: 
- Swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres 
- Use a range of strokes effectively [for example, front crawl, backstroke and 
breaststroke] 
- Perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations. 
 
Swimming Data 2022/2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*** Data based on when the children were in Year 3 in 2019-20. Due to Covid school 
closures in March 2020, children only received half of their swimming sessions *** 
 

Number of children leaving 
Roxeth Primary School at the end 
of Year 6 

% leavers achieved the National 
Curriculum requirements for swimming 
and water safety 

  

60 
 
Confidence Levels Awarded: 
Green = 6 
Yellow = 10 
Red = 21 
Pink = 23 
 

Total 58% 


